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Brian Schultz

From: Michale Daly <mdaly@aug.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 4:05 AM

To: Office of Chairman Clark; Office of Commissioner Graham; Office of Commissioner
Polmann; Office of Commissioner Fay; Office of Commissioner Brown

Subject: Net-Metering Works for Floridians

Dear Commissioners,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Michale Daly

Mr Michale Daly
mdaly@aug.com

110 Frye Place Road
East Palatka, FL 32131



Brian Schultz

From: charcontreras@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Charles Contreras
<charcontreras@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:53 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Charles Contreras
Pompano Beach, FL 33073
charcontreras@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: krisaside@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kris Kulaas
<krisaside@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:22 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Kris Kulaas
611 33rd Ave N Saint Petersburg, FL 33704-1219



Brian Schultz

From: walt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Walter Forgash
<walt@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:23 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Walter Forgash

Pompano Beach, FL 33064
walt@forgash.com



Brian Schultz

From: krays2@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Thomas Kray <krays2
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

This is certainly not the right time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar rights that will hurt jobs and
take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida. Most monthly billings are more than what the solar generates thereby supporting the local (FPL)
network.

Sincerely,
Thomas Kray
254 Captiva Ct Melbourne Beach, FL 32951-3483



Brian Schultz

From: JUDEL68@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of TIM JUDELSOHN <JUDEL68
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:23 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

TIM JUDELSOHN
Philadelphia, PA 19111
JUDEL68@yahoo.com



Brian Schultz

From: IncredibleHulk6é@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kevin OBrien <IncredibleHulk6
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As a purchaser of a solar system in 2019, a large part of my decision to make this purchase rested on net metering
making it a cost-effective solution for me. Currently 47 states have some form of net metering. At my house in Winter
Garden, FL, | routinely convert 26% of sunlight hitting my solar panels directly to energy. Net metering allows me to sell
excess production to Duke Energy (easing the burden on power plants) during the daytime, and buy it back during the
evenings. Done this way, my solar output equals 97% of my home's energy consumption. | still pay Duke energy $12
monthly in administrative fees and the normal rate for any additional electricity needed from them.

The threat to the net metering program in Florida not only jeopardizes my return on investment in the solar panels |
purchased, but will also drastically reduce the number of houses going solar in the coming years. | am skeptical of claims
from these companies, Duke Energy in particular, that they plan on rapidly switching to renewables, and it's certain that
a switch to renewable energies would occur faster if net metering were allowed to remain in place in its current form.
These companies enjoy monopolies in the communities they serve, so absent of competition from rooftop solar, there is
no recourse for consumers looking to obtain their energy through other means.

Sincerely,

Kevin OBrien

Winter Garden, FL 34787
IncredibleHulké@outlook.com



Brian Schultz

From: dbmckeever@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Elizabeth McKeever
<dbmckeever@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:51 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Elizabeth McKeever
434 Campbell St Port Charlotte, FL 33953-1603



Brian Schultz

From: walt@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Walter Forgash
<walt@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 9:22 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Walter Forgash

Pompano Beach, FL 33064
walt@forgash.com



Brian Schultz

From: XtheEdgeX@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Randy Edge
<XtheEdgeX@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:52 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Randy Edge

Lady Lake, FL 32159
XtheEdgeX@comcast.net



Brian Schultz

From: jbailey23@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jennifer Sammy <jbailey23
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:22 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Solar energy should be at the forefront of Florida’s forward looking plan to lessen our reliance on fossil fuels and combat
global warming to ensure our coastlines are not further eroded from rising sea levels and increased storm activity.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Jennifer Sammy
Bradenton, FL 34212



Brian Schultz

From: JMarcelin@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jeannie Marcelin
<JMarcelin@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:17 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Jeannie Marcelin

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33351
JMarcelin@STU.EDU



Brian Schultz

From: carlkaiserman@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Carl Kaiserman
<carlkaiserman@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:20 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida. And | depend on cost reductions for my net metering.

Sincerely,
Carl Kaiserman
4515 S Highway A1A Melbourne Bch, FL 32951-3614



Brian Schultz

From: gaylenelson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Gayle |
<gaylenelson@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:17 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Gayle |

Fort Lauderdale, FL 33308
gaylenelson@comcast.net



Brian Schultz

From: Johndishinger@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of john dishinger
<Johndishinger@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

john dishinger

Ocoee, FL34761
Johndishinger@hotmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: markuee82@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Mark A Hill <markuee82
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:20 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Mark A Hill
12378 SW 266th Ln Homestead, FL 33032-7965



Brian Schultz

From: am52reed@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Anita Reed
<am52reed@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:48 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is NOT the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Anita Reed

Saint Petersburg, FL 33707
am52reed@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: ap3xdrOid@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joshua Morla
<ap3xdrOid@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:17 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

The Entire point of going Solar is clean energy, reduced pollution, and money saving. Big utilities take in billions yet their
cost continue to rise each year while the consumer has no choice but to pay. Now we finally have a choice! Solar is our
supplement! We are Americans and we should have the right to obtain and use our own natural energy for electricity in
this safe and environmentally friendly way. We are simply selling back the energy we have made to the big utilities. Is
capitalism only ok when they make money?

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Joshua Morla
Davenport, FL 33896
ap3xdrOid@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: jdleoni@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of JON LEONI
<jdleoni@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:18 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,
JON LEONI
Miami, FL 33138
jdleoni@aol.com



Brian Schultz

From: bradysama@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Sean Brady
<bradysama@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:21 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Sean Brady

Miami, FL 33138
bradysama@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: fsesstthd@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Frank Sessa
<fsesstthd@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:47 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Frank Sessa

Palm Harbor, FL 34684
fsesstthd@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: fdanwhite@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Floyd White
<fdanwhite@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:18 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Floyd White

Coral Springs, FL 33065
fdanwhite@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: rogue1400@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Rosemarie Grubba <rogue1400
@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:05 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Rosemarie Grubba
1295 Alameda Dr Spring Hill, FL 34609-5704



Brian Schultz

From: gr8smileandmore@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Kyle Songer
<gr8smileandmore@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:22 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Kyle Songer

Tampa, FL 33673
gr8smileandmore@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: manettefreas@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Manette Freas
<manettefreas@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 11:17 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Manette Freas
Fort Lauderdale, FL 33315



Brian Schultz

From: lizeth.ocampo@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Lizeth Ocampo Beales
<lizeth.ocampo@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:48 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,
Remember where the money will be next year.

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Lizeth Ocampo Beales
Melbourne, FL 32935
lizeth.ocampo@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: john.42.cooke@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of John Cooke
<john.42.cooke@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:01 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: | support Solar Choice in the Sunshine State - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

As we struggle with a global pandemic, an economic crisis, and an active hurricane season, it is not the time to create
more uncertainty by signaling a change in solar policies that are helping to make our state a leader in clean solar power
and providing good paying local jobs.

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

John Cooke

Indialantic, FL 32903
john.42.cooke@gmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: jayjohnson@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Jay Johnson
<jayjohnson@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 1:06 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Please don't let power companies ruin Florida Solar Choice - Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Commissioner Chairman Art Graham,

At the start of 2020, Florida was ranked 4th in the nation for solar energy production, employing thousands of people

and powering the Sunshine State with clean, affordable, homegrown energy. The economic downturn has already put
many of these jobs and future solar development at risk - we don’t need sudden regulatory changes in solar policies to
create even more uncertainty here in Florida.

Our current net metering rule allows a number of Floridians to grow a segment of the solar market by choosing to
power their homes and businesses with Florida’s number one natural resource, sunshine. Florida citizens and customers
overwhelmingly support the current successful net metering policy allowing compensation for the solar energy they
generate and provide to the electricity grid.

Please protect the opportunity for business and homeowners to generate clean solar power and support local jobs by
preserving our successful net metering rules here in Florida.

Sincerely,

Jay Johnson

Orlando, FL 32805
jayjohnson@onmail.com



Brian Schultz

From: sterenbuch@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Martin Sterenbuch
<sterenbuch@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 12:17 AM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Martin Sterenbuch
199 N Lakeshore Dr Hypoluxo, FL 33462-6006



Brian Schultz

From: ramgarden@everyactioncustom.com on behalf of Joshua Pritt
<ramgarden@everyactioncustom.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 5:19 PM

To: Office of Commissioner Graham

Subject: Protect our solar rights! Docket: 2020-0000

Dear Chairman Art Graham,

The middle of a public health and economic crisis is not the time to create more uncertainty by making changes to solar
rights that will hurt jobs and take money out of people’s pockets.

Before COVID-19, the Sunshine state produced the 4th most electricity from solar panels in the country, and employed
over 12,000 people. Before this crisis began, “solar installer” was the fastest growing job in the country, and our industry
employed 250,000 people. The COVID-19 crisis could put half, 125,000, of these jobs at risk in communities across the
United States. Florida has already lost 22% of its workforce due to economic uncertainty, and this could get worse.

People and businesses across the state rely on common sense solar policies to take control of their own energy, and
choose how they power their lives.

Solar panels and batteries contribute to the resilience of the electric grid. As we enter hurricane season, Floridians need
more tools — not less — in order to weather all the storms that are coming our way.

Please defend solar workers, business owners, and homeowners from additional uncertainty by preserving net metering
here in Florida.

Sincerely,
Joshua Pritt
4000 Lake Washington Rd Melbourne, FL 32934-7657
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